
Auburn Hills Campus Senate 
Technology Competency Motions 
 
 
 
Initial Motion 
Lodged at the College Senate Meeting on Oct. 14, 2010 
 
The Auburn Hills campus moves that the college establish a computer/technology competency 
requirement or assessment, apart from the Liberal Arts degree, for all students. 
 
 
 
Revised Motion with Clarification 
Lodged at the College Senate Meeting on Dec. 9, 2010 
 
The Auburn Hills campus moves that the college establish a computer and technology literacy 
requirement (or assessment) for all students that obtain a degree at OCC. 
 

Clarification: The idea of this motion is that students could benefit from having some 
sort of technological competency requirement in addition to the other components 
required by their degree programs.  The Auburn Hills campus drafted a motion calling 
for some kind of technological or computer competency requirement for students.  We 
left the details out because we wanted to leave the door open for further discussion.  As 
the motion above states, establishing a technological and computer requirement might 
take the form of an actual class, perhaps a test, or whatever else would be appropriate 
for achieving the goal of technological and/or computer literacy across the disciplines. 
 
 

 
New Motion 
Lodged at the College Senate Meeting on Jan. 27, 2011 
 
The AH campus moves to create a subcommittee that would consider a minimal computer 
competency that will support student success. 
  



 
 
 
Auburn Hills Campus Senate 
Developmental Course List Motion 
 
 
 
The Auburn Hills campus senate moves that an official list of 
developmental education courses be created and accessible. 


